
Licensed Assisted Living  
& Memory Care 

 
14650 Lakeside Circle 

Sterling Heights, MI, 48313 
 (586) 532-7601 
(586) 532-7601 

Save the Date! 
Assisted Living and Memory Care 

May 2016 
 

 
 
 

5/4 Cinco De Mayo  Social  
5/7 Painting W/ Rebecca  
5/12 Mother’s Day Brunch 
5/17 Volunteer Appreciation 
5/22 Dementia Support Group 
5/24 Pre-Memorial Day Social 
 
~Please see the Activity calendar 
for more planned events 

Licensed Assisted Living  
& Memory Care 

 
14650 Lakeside Circle 

Sterling Heights, MI, 48313 
 (586) 532-7601 
(586) 532-7601 

Do you have a special skill or talent that you would like to 
share?  Do you enjoy being an extra set of  hands?  Residents 

and Family Members are always welcome and appreciated! Talk 
to Jen or Tonya today! 

 
 

  Jennifer.Murray@singhmail.com  or  Tonya.Wilson@singhmail.com 

 
Please Don’t Forget 
If  you are interested in 

any of  the outings, 
please place your name 
on the list at the front 
desk! We would love 
for you to join us! 

Thank you! 



 

 
Waltonwood Lakeside’s 

Annual 
Mother’s Day Brunch 

May 12th 

 

 
 

Waltonwood Lakeside management would 
like to wish all of the wonderful women who 
live, visit, and work at our community a very 

happy and blessed Mother’s Day. 

May May  

 

Resident Birthdays 
 

5/6 Trudy C. 
5/17 Ron B. 

 
Happy Birthday! 

Volunteer Appreciation  
May 17th 

1:30 p.m. 
IL Dining room 

 
Please join us, as we honor and give a BIG thank 
you to our Waltonwood Lakeside Volunteers.  We 
can not give thanks enough for all the support and 
kindness these individuals give our Residents.  
Also, time is precious and we thank 
them for sharing their time with us. 

Associate of the Month 

Jamie  F.  (caregiver) 

Congratulations! 

 

Associate  Birthdays 

 

 

   5/1 Matthew S. 

5/3 Ebony M. 

5/14 Rylie Y. 

5/17 Darlene H. 

5/22 Myla G. 

5/31 Cameron O. 

 

 

Mother, the ribbons of 

your love are woven 

around my heart.  

~Author Unknown 

Dear Residents, Families, and Friends, 

 Happy Spring!! I think the weather has 
finally broken through, and I hope we 
don’t see any more snow in the future 
forecast. We are excited to be continuing 
renovations this month and hope to 
make some good progress on our assist-
ed living and memory care communities. 
Your patience and cooperation with this 
process is always appreciated, especially 
as we get into some of the common, 
higher traffic, areas of the community. 
We are also looking forward to our Moth-
er’s Day Brunch on Saturday, May 12th. 
Please sign up to come, as we would love 
to see as many family and friends as pos-
sible coming in to help us celebrate all of 
the wonderful mothers in our communi-
ty! Lastly, we are excited to announce 
that we have hired a new Wellness 
Nurse, Lisa Wilson. This is a new position 
for our community, and Lisa comes to us 
with great senior living care experience. 
Please say hello to her as you come in to 
visit your loved one. Hope everyone has a 
safe and enjoyable month! 

 Sincerely,  

Greg Cossaboom 

Executive Director 
 


